
December 13, 2024

Dear CRES Parents and Guardians,

*Many thanks to the PTO and all those who volunteered for the school store this week! Our students always appreciate
the opportunity to shop for their favorite school store items.

*Additional thanks to the CNTEA and all those who volunteered and/or donated at the annual CNTEA blood drive
yesterday. It was a great turnout! #CRESCares

*Our next cycle of CRES clubs are available for your review. Please click here to review the instructions for selecting a
club (or 2) for your child to join. The dates and details for each club are listed. Happy clubbing CRES!

*Please note that we have a short session next Friday and then Winter recess begins upon dismissal. Schools will then
reopen on Thursday, January 2.

*Please click here to view this week’s episode of the CRES

Scoop!

Upcoming events…

December 20 - Short Session - Winter recess begins

Enjoy the weekend,

Jim Osmond and Merri Milano

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeaCFuw8IuXy5uE7ozXgUowJeAO9Pb6bo9BOGaYNfDgQlMiEg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeaCFuw8IuXy5uE7ozXgUowJeAO9Pb6bo9BOGaYNfDgQlMiEg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=znL4incoL0k
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=znL4incoL0k

